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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – T1603102017 
 
FCA US LLC (FCA US) has announced a safety recall on certain 2017 model year (FB) 
FIAT 500X vehicles.  
 
Some of the above vehicles may not provide an indication of low tire pressure when the 
instrument cluster is not set to the Tire Pressure Monitoring System (TPMS) menu. 
 
Driving a vehicle with low tire pressure could result in a sudden loss of tire pressure, 
which may cause a crash without warning. 
 
The condition described above does not comply with Federal Motor Vehicle Safety 
Standard (FMVSS) No. 138, Tire Pressure Monitoring Systems. 
 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to reprogram the Instrument Panel Cluster 
(IPC) with new software. 
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established 
communication methods.  This recall is estimated to launch in the 2nd Quarter of 2017.  
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries 
regarding involved vehicles. 
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